Dear Parent /Carers,

I thought it may be helpful to outline the school uniform guidelines as many of you will be looking to buy next year's uniform over the summer.

Here's what you need to look for...

**Jumpers / Cardigans** – plain navy or navy with the school logo.

**Polo shirts** – light blue and short sleeved (school logo preferred).

Trousers / skirts / shorts – charcoal grey

Summer dresses – blue and white checked.

**Socks / tights** – plain grey, white or black

Head wear - plain navy or black hijabs.

Jewellery should be limited to a watch and stud earrings (unless for a religious purpose). Please keep hair ornaments plain.

**Shoes** – black, watertight, sensible and flat.

**Sandals** (for summer) – white, brown or black and should be flat, have an ankle strap and be suitable for running in.

Coat- waterproof coat

PE Kits -

Children should bring PE kit in a bag every week to ensure they have kit in school.

Navy shorts or jogging bottoms (these should be plain)

**T shirt- plain and colour of the child's house.** (red, green, blue or yellow) – to be purchased at the school office.

Suitable trainers / plimsolls (daps)

Navy jumper or hoody for colder weather.

Please can you make sure that all items are named as this helps return lost property to the right child. Most of the items can be purchased at low cost from local supermarkets. The logo sweatshirts can be ordered at the school office, along with the coloured PE T-shirts, PE bags and Book bags can also be purchased at the school office.

Thanks for your ongoing support with ensuring that your child wears the correct uniform and for ensuring that they are able to take part safely in PE by providing a suitable PE kit.

Have a good summer everyone!

Best wishes

Debbie Coker